
 

 

 

December 8, 2016 

  
 
 
DEAR COUNTY DIRECTOR OF SOCIAL SERVICES  
 
SUBJECT: SFY 2015-2016 Child Welfare Funding Survey  
 
The North Carolina Division of Social Services is requesting current fiscal information for SFY 2015-
2016 that is not captured in our Child Placement and Payment System (CPPS) or reported on the 
DSS-1571. This information is collected annually to account for the total Child Welfare expenditures 
in each fiscal year. Please find attached the Child Welfare Funding Survey for SFY 2015-2016. 
This survey was created to collect information on Child Welfare Expenditures incurred between July 
1, 2015 and June 30, 2016.  
 
Submission deadline for this survey is January 20, 2017.  After you have completed this survey, 
please e-mail your results to Sandra.Weathers@dhhs.nc.gov so that we may capture your fiscal 
data electronically. Please make sure the survey is signed with your electronic signature.  
 
 

Sincerely,  

 
Kathy Sommese  

Section Chief, DSS Budget Office  
 
 
KS/sw  
Attachment:  
CW Funding Survey  
BG 06-2016 
 
CC:  Wayne Black  
 Children’s Services Program Representatives  
 Local Business Liaisons/Monitors  
 Kevin Kelley 

 
 
 
 
 
  


